
Subject: Provincial Proposal to change Local Bylaw Enforcement
Date: Sat, 15 Feb 2003 23:23:04 -0800

From: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

CC: corrie@kost.ca, brian@telus.net

Dear FONVCA Members,

With little or no public involvement the provincial government issues
a discussion paper in June 2002
http://www.ag.gov.bc.ca/legislation/PublicDiscussionPaper.pdf
proposing changes in the way that minor bylaw offences are dealt with.

Council dealt with this issue on January 13/2003  - unanimously endorsing a staff
report  http://www.dnv.org/upload/documents/Council_Reports/314161.pdf

A follow-up letter by Councillor Crist is available at
 http://www.fonvca.org/letters/2003/13jan-to/Ernie_Crist_15jan2003.pdf

This issue may become a HOT item in the future.

Corrie Kost

Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
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